
SHANNON FOYNES PORT COMPANY 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

NOTICE NO. 10 OF 2025 
 

 

 

SHANNON ESTUARY – MONEYPOINT JETTY 
 

Marine Geotechnical Survey 
 
Department of Transport Marine Notice 4 of 2025 dated 16/01/2025 refers. 
 
 
Causeway Geotech will undertake a marine geotechnical survey in and around the 
jetty at Moneypoint and extending to the west of the jetty structure (see chartlet 
attached). 
 
Works are expected to commence on Wednesday 12th February 2025 and are 
expected to continue for approximately six (6) weeks).  The commencement date and 
duration subject to change due weather and operational constraints. 
 
Operations will be conducted on a 12-hr basis, daily from approx. 0700 – 1900hrs. 
 
Details of marine craft as follows; 
 
 Ocean Quest  Mulitcat  c/s EIGW8 
 Ocean Supporter RHIB   c/s EITS6 
 Causeway Giant 2 Jack-Up Barge 
 
Ocean Supporter will be involved in crew transfer and will operate from Moneypoint 
Jetty. 
 
Both the Ocean Quest and Ocean Supporter will secure at Cappa on completion of 
works each evening.  In inclement weather, both craft may operate from Kilrush 
Marina. 
 
All craft will monitor VHF Ch 11 and maintain a listening watch on VHF Ch16. 
 
All craft will display the appropriate lights and shapes. 
 
All Mariners are requested to give a suitable wide berth to the craft and barges. 
 
Further information is available via Marine Operations (069 – 73103) or the Duty 
Harbour Master (087 – 2542266). 
 
 
 
 
 



Signed: 
 
Michael Kennelly  
Harbour Master  
Shannon Foynes Port Company  
 
10th February 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Annex A – Chartlet of area of operations. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


